Mr John Sheils

Planning & Environmental Ltd
31 Athlumney Castle

Navan

Co. Meath

19/08/2014

Dear Mr Sheils

[ refer to your letter dated 13/08/2014 seeking a further extension of time for the submission
of EIS’s for waste licence applications:(1) Sand & Gravel Merchants (W0264-01); (2)
Kiernan Sand & Gravel (W0262-01) and (3) Clashford Recovery Facility Ltd (W0265-01).

Having given due consideration to your request, the EPA is prepared to grant an extension of
4 weeks from 2" September 2014 for the submission of these reports; therefore the reports
are required by the Agency by 1% October 2014, Please be advised that no further extensions
will be considered.

If you have any queries, please contact the undersigned at 053-9160600.
Please note all correspondence should be addressed to Licensing Administration,

Environmental Protection Agency, Johnstown Castle Estate, Wexford.

Yours sincerely

Patrick Geogh an
Senior Inspector




